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                                   See back for more   

            

The August meeting will be a Picnic at the NYS 
Canal Lock 23 on Wednesday, August 16, at 
11 a.m. The Club will provide a tray of subs and 
chips, members should bring their own drinks. 
We will also be electing new officers at this 
meeting. 
Directions: take Route 31 to Caughdenoy Rd., 
go North to Black Creek Rd., turn left, then turn 
right onto Lock Road into the park. 
 

If you plan to attend the picnic, please RSVP to 
Dave Wierowski -call or text 315-420-6272 (Cell) 
or email  david.wierowski@live.com 
 
Our Retirees’ Meetings are a great way to stay in touch! 
No RSVP needed - All retirees, wives and  
retirees’ widows are welcome.  Please join us! 

Family Picnic Day  -   

Saturday, August 12th 

 

The Brotherhood committee is pleased to announce that on Saturday, August 12th  we will 

once again be offering a Family Picnic Day.  This year’s event will be held at two locations 

for the convenience of our membership:  

   Darien Lake   or   Enchanted Forest Water Safari 

 

The Brotherhood Fund will subsidize this event for members, their spouses and their 

dependent children only.  The  cost for your immediate family will be $15.00 per person.  

For all other extended family members the cost will be $40.00 per person, including food 

and beverage, at either location. 
   

Tickets for these events will need to be reserved and purchased by August 2nd.  

Payment can be made by cash or check at the Union Office.  

Tickets are:  $15.00 each for Local 43 members, spouses and children.  
    $40.00 each for extended family members.  

Many  thanks  to  those  who  made  contributions  to  the  Brotherhood  Fund  after  reading  President 

Costello’s  remarks  in  last  month’s  newsletter.  It  needs  to  be  noted  that  even  retirees  took  notice  of 

the  good  that  the  Brotherhood  Fund  does  for  our  membership  and  made  donations. 

   22nd Annual        
   Frank Kite  
   Memorial  
       Golf  
   Tournament  

 
 
 

Union Office…..4 2 2 - 0 4 3 5   -  Business Manager,  President,  Organizers,  Job Referral,  Dues   
Funds Office…..….4 7 4 - 5 7 2 9    -  Benefits,  Pension,  Annuity,  Health Insurance   

JATC  Training Center…5 4 6 - 0 2 2 1    -  Apprentice Classes,  Training 

Retirees’ Meetings 

Obituaries 
IBEW 43 notes the passing of these members, 
with gratitude for their service to the union. 
________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Ralph Race  passed away July 9th at age 87.  Brother 
Race was initiated in 1950. He was an IBEW member 
for 67 years. 

 

 
 
 
 

Tuesday -  August 1, 2017 
6:00 pm at the JATC Training Center 

4566 Waterhouse Rd, Clay, NY 13041 
 

Tuesday -  September 5, 2017 
6:00 pm at the DoubleTree Hotel 

6301 St. Rte. 298, east of Carrier Circle 

*** Annual Retirees Dinner *** 

Union Meeting Schedule 

Knapp Electric 
Madonia Electric 
Matco Electric 
MEC Electric 
Myriad Construction 
NECA 
O’Connell Electric 
Patricia Electric 
Paul & Michele Kloc 
Power-Comm Electric 
Ridley Electric 
Scriba Electric 
TCG of Syracuse 

Saturday – July 22, 2017    -  8:00 a.m.  Shotgun Start 
Liverpool Golf & Public Country Club,   7209 Morgan Road,   Liverpool, NY 
Entry Fee - $65. per person - includes golf, cart, prizes, lunch and a steak dinner. 

 

Thank you to the following for donating Door 
Prizes to our annual Clambake this year: 
 

Allume, LLC 
Beken Contracting 
Billitier Electric 
Blitman & King 
Boscar Electric 
Bruce Electric 
C&S Companies 
DT&S Services, Inc. 
Emerald Electrical 
Engler Electric 
HMT, Inc. 
Huen of New York 
JB Brighton Electric 

 

We must receive your Entry Fee by Tuesday, July 18 to reserve your spot. 

 

 

All proceeds from this tournament are used to continue the  
Frank Kite Memorial Scholarship Fund established in 1996.   
We are awarding scholarships to three deserving seniors,  

two from Chittenango High School and one from Hamilton  
High School, who plan to continue their education. 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

This fund was established to honor the memory of  

a great union member by helping young  
men and women attend the college of their choice. 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

    News from the JATC Training Center: 

 

Please call the Training Center (315-546-0221) if interested in attending any of these classes: 
 

‐ OSHA 30 
‐ Code of Excellence 
‐ CPR/First Aid 

 
   Reminder: The Training Center’s summer hours are 7:00 am - 4:00 pm, please call 315-546-0221 if you will need assistance outside these hours. 
 

Free, Confidential Counseling Services provided by Mental Health Professionals are available either in‐person or 

over the phone.   We encourage you and your eligible family members to take advantage of this benefit 

whenever you feel that life is getting too stressful.   
 

Call  1.800.EAP.CALL   or log on at   www.mybalanceworks.com 
 

Our Member ID is:  93793410       Our Group ID is:  8413 

Reminder to all Journeymen    
  In our current contract ‐ Section 2.19  Tool List  ‐ it states “In addition, Journeymen shall be responsible 
  to have verifiable ‘OSHA‐10’ training and CPR Certified Training.”   Please call the JATC  (315‐546‐0221) 
  to see when the next scheduled classes are, if you need either of these training sessions.   
  OSHA‐10 and CPR training are needed to work in Local 43’s jurisdiction as a Journeyman. 

    News from the Insurance and Pension Fund Office: 


